
 

 
Introduction 
The Security and Human Rights Monitor (SHRM) is a multifaceted platform that provides 
analysis on the work of the OSCE, as well as on security and human rights challenges 
stemming from the OSCE region and beyond. It looks at the challenge of building security 
through cooperation across the northern hemisphere, from Vancouver to Vladivostok, as well 
as how this experience can be applied to other parts of the world. It aims at stimulating 
thinking on the question of protecting and promoting human rights in a world faced with 
serious threats to security. The SHRM, formerly known as the journal Security and Human 
Rights and before that, the Helsinki Monitor, has its origins in the Helsinki process that was 
designed during the Cold War, to bridge East and West on the basis of common principles and 
cooperative security. The SHRM not only reflects on developments, it draws attention to 
problems, and contributes to the policy-making and academic discourse. With its thorough 
analysis and thought-provoking pieces, the SHRM is a must-read for all those interested and 
involved in the OSCE, cooperative security and human rights.  
 
Scope 
Topics covered on SHRM include: Conflict prevention; protracted conflicts in the OSCE area; 

East-West relations; Minority issues; Democracy building; Human rights; Counter-terrorism; 

Cooperative security. For more ideas and topics, see www.shrmonitor.org.  
 
Call for articles 
The Editorial Board of the SHRM currently invites authors to submit academic articles before 
15 October 2018. Articles should be between approximately 5,000 and 7,500 words (exclusive 
footnotes, abstract, tables, figures and appendices). The SHRM has a thorough but efficient 
peer review system in place; it is the aim of the Board to publish as many articles as possible 
still in 2018, via open access, on the SHRM website. Moreover, the articles will thereafter be 
published in hard copy by the acclaimed academic publisher Brill.  
 
Contact 
To submit your article or to ask any questions you may have, please contact the Managing 
Editor of the SHRM, Ms. Jennifer Pampolina, at jpampolina@nhc.nl and shr@nhc.nl.   
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